July 19, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President

Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

The purpose of this letter is to notify the SACS Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) that
Texas A&M University-Commerce has received approval from The Texas A&M University
System and the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) to establish a Master of
Science (MS) degree in Computational Science. The THECB approval is attached for your
information.

The effective date for this change is September 1, 2012. Thank you for your consideration of
this notice.

Sincerely,

Loy

Dan R. Jones, Ph.D.

President
e Dr. Roseann Hogan
Provost Larry Lemanski

Dr. Dan Edelman
Dean Grady Blount
Dr. Sang Suh

Dr. Rudy Jackson
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